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Top DEP Clips 
 
WKBN 27: Pennsylvania prepares highways for electric cars with fast-charging stations 
https://www.wkbn.com/news/local-news/pennsylvania-prepares-highways-for-electric-cars-with-fast-
charging-stations/ 
 
Mentions 
 
WNEP: Meat plant in Clinton County closed 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/clinton-county/meat-plant-in-clinton-county-closed-
nicholas-meats-dep/523-efa3c99e-901d-43cc-920d-a62cb2015bf8  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP: Nicholas Meat must cease and desist spreading animal waste on snow 
covered fields 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/dep-nicholas-meat-must-cease-desist-spreading-animal-waste-
on-snow-covered-fields/article 19b28548-754f-11eb-8ba7-1fa9ba33a777.html  
 
The Record: DEP says it did not order Nicholas Meat shutdown 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/66827  
 
Lock Haven Express: DEP order causes temporary shutdown of Nicholas Meat 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/02/dep-order-causes-temporary-shutdown-of-
nicholas-meat/  
 
Air 
 
Scranton Times: Sewage treatment plant in Scranton replacing odor control system 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/sewage-treatment-plant-in-scranton-replacing-odor-control-
system/article 67ff82e7-030f-54f8-a015-90c4525d95ac.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Dozens of catalytic converter thefts reported around Seven Springs  
https://triblive.com/local/regional/dozens-of-catalytic-converter-thefts-reported-around-seven-springs/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Ridgway Record: Bendable concrete and other CO2-infused cement mixes could dramatically cut global 
emissions (pg 4) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-02-24-2021.pdf 
 
Pennlive: Climate change could place 25,000 more Pennsylvania properties at flooding risk, says new 
study 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/02/climate-change-could-place-25000-more-pennsylvania-
properties-at-flooding-risk-says-new-study.html 
 
Utility Dive: Climate leaders go 'all in' to halve emissions by 2030 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/climate-leaders-go-all-in-to-halve-emissions-by-2030/595477/ 



 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Scranton Times: Tired of COVID and snow? Get ready for the cicadas 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/state/tired-of-covid-and-snow-get-ready-for-the-
cicadas/article 27a08acd-cf8d-5c18-8abd-8859c8681447.html 
 
Bradford Era: National Invasive Species Awareness Week 
www.bradfordera.com/news/local/national-invasive-species-awareness-week/article 93f1940e-b174-
5e4c-95c5-c761b9c1baaa.html 
 
Kane Republican: Forest health and invasive plants (pg 1) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-02-24-2021.pdf 
 
TICU-TV: Ice Fishing Leads to Trash Problem on Presque Isle Bay 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43397093/ice-fishing-leads-to-trash-problem-on-presque-isle-
bay 
 
WICU-TV: Mercyhurst University Unveils New Tower Garden 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43396843/mercyhurst-university-unveils-new-tower-garden 
 
Lock Haven Express: Growing Wayne Township recreation facilities beckon folks to great outdoors 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/02/growing-wayne-township-recreation-facilities-
beckon-folks-to-great-outdoors/  
 
WESA: City To Pilot Greenway Stewardship Program In Hazelwood 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/city-pilot-greenway-stewardship-program-hazelwood#stream/0 
 
KDKA Radio: Video: Great Horned Owl dropkicks Hays Bald Eagle off perch 
https://www.radio.com/kdkaradio/news/local/great-horned-owl-attacks-hays-bald-eagle 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Ebensburg Borough awards two bids for 2021 projects 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/ebensburg-borough-awards-two-bids-for-2021-
projects/article 4bf61292-7629-11eb-8ed3-c79b12e54817.html 
 
Post-Gazette: North Park eagles experience a possible tragedy — and a new beginning 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2021/02/24/bald-eagles-Pittsburgh-North-Park-game-
commission-Audubon/stories/202102240069 
 
Energy 
 
WCCS Radio: Newspaper group critical of DEP’s RGGI hearing practices 
https://www.wccsradio.com/2021/02/23/newspaper-group-critical-of-deps-rggi-hearing-practices/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Temps fall, but Western Pa. power plants, gas lines built to operate during big chills 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/temps-fall-but-western-pa-power-plants-gas-lines-built-to-
operate-during-big-chills/  
 



Washington Post: The battle over climate change is boiling over on the home front 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2021/02/23/climate-change-natural-gas/ 
 
Utility Dive: FERC to examine potential market violations in wake of massive Texas power outages 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/ferc-electric-reliability-potential-market-violations-in-ercot-spp-
miso/595502/ 
 
AP News: Top board leaders resign after deadly Texas power outages 
https://apnews.com/article/texas-grid-board-members-resign-ercot-
5ec2a7f7772734a99d4a47ea2c4624a7 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Ridgway Record: Keep Pa. Beautiful kicks off Pick Up Pennsylvania litter cleanup March 1 (pg 1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-02-24-2021.pdf 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Butler Eagle: Storm, demand fuel increased pain at pump (pg 1) 
pdf.butlereagle.com/BE/21/02/24/022421.htm 
 
Pennlive: Natural gas compressor noise slashes nesting success of nearby birds, study finds 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/02/natural-gas-compressor-noise-slashes-nesting-success-of-
nearby-birds-study-finds.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Wolf promotes natural gas tax to boost pandemic economy 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/02/22/wolf-promotes-natural-gas-tax-to-boost-
pandemic-economy/ 
 
Pocono Record: What we know about the upcoming vote to decide the fate of fracking in the Delaware 
River 
https://www.google.com/amp/s/amp.poconorecord.com/amp/4553769001 
 
Beaver County Radio: AAA: Pennsylvania Gas Prices Jump as Oil Rises, Refineries Shut Down 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/aaa-pennsylvania-gas-prices-jump-as-oil-rises-refineries-shut-
down/  
 
Herald-Standard: Wolf unveils workforce and economic plan 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/wolf-unveils-workforce-and-economic-
plan/article 7242e7fe-9235-59b8-869a-9869ca10e093.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Wolf unveils workforce and economic plan 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/wolf-unveils-workforce-and-economic-plan/article 16be04d0-
751c-11eb-a4ab-870b35ed9931.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Equitrans holds to 2021 in-service date for Mountain Valley Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/02/23/equitrans-2021-target-date-mvp.html  
 



Beaver County Times: Why we will likely pay more than $3 per gallon for gas in western PA, and how 
long it will last 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/business/2021/02/23/why-gas-prices-almost-3-per-gallon-
western-pa-and-how-long-they-there/4545938001/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Bradford Era: National Invasive Species Awareness Week 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/national-invasive-species-awareness-week/article c06e0658-
a195-5ee0-8b8e-a68b683fa829.html 
 
Waste 
 
York Dispatch: Lower Windsor Twp. nixes landfill expansion, prepares for tax hike 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2021/02/23/lower-windsor-twp-nixes-landfill-expansion-
prepares-tax-hike/4543017001/ 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: What the kale?! Piles of greens, biscuits dumped at Jacobsburg Environmental 
Education Center 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/northampton-county/2021/02/what-the-kale-piles-of-greens-
biscuits-dumped-at-jacobsburg-environmental-education-center.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Goodwill appeals for donations 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/goodwill-appeals-for-donations/article 00195eb2-
7541-11eb-a811-37ba9c45ba55.html  
 
Water 
 
Corry Journal: South Center Street water main break 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article ce0c4868-7602-11eb-aa6a-af740b5153fc.html 
 
Pa Environment Digest Blog: PA Lake Erie Virtual Environmental Forum Set For March 23 
paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2021/02/pa-lake-erie-virtual-environmental.html 
 
Steelton mayor, others surprised by key hire 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/steelton-mayor-others-surprised-by-key-hire/ 
 
ABC27: ‘Large sinkhole’ patched on 322 westbound 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/large-sinkhole-patched-on-322-westbound/ 
 
CBS21: Police: 'Large sinkhole' causing lane shutdown on 322 westbound in Dauphin County 
https://local21news.com/news/local/police-large-sinkhole-causing-lane-shutdown-on-322-westbound-
in-dauphin-county 
 
WGAL: Sinkhole opens on 322 in Derry Township, Dauphin County 
https://www.wgal.com/article/sinkhole-322-derry-township-dauphin-county/35596304 
 



Shamokin News-Item: City leaders proposed flood insurance rate map would greatly hinder economic 
development 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/city-leaders-proposed-flood-insurance-rate-map-would-
greatly-hinder-economic-development/article d5dd3011-edfd-5c36-b957-dff995d672ad.html 
 
KDKA: Warm-Up Warnings: As Temperatures Rise, So Does The Flood Risk 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/02/24/warmer-temperatures-and-flood-risk/  
  
Observer-Reporter: Water authority to upgrade systems in Waynesburg this week 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/water-authority-to-upgrade-systems-in-waynesburg-this-
week/article 5d0ff710-72ef-11eb-a45b-4368f049835a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: State grant will fund 'green' stormwater projects in Wilkinsburg 
https://triblive.com/local/state-grant-will-fund-green-stormwater-projects-in-wilkinsburg/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: When will snow geese migrate to Middle Creek in 2021? Here's what you should 
know 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/when-will-snow-geese-migrate-to-middle-creek-in-2021-heres-
what-you-should-know/article 93fdab6e-5c06-11eb-a04b-fffe7d9d6eaa.html 
 
WFMZ: 17-year cicadas to emerge in southeastern Pa. this spring 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/17-year-cicadas-to-emerge-in-southeastern-pa-this-
spring/article 884db306-7626-11eb-984f-abc109d3faa5.html 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: CCAC to host webinar series on STEM education with Pitt African American 
Alumni Council  
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2021/02/23/ccac-to-host-webinar-series-on-stem-education-with-
pitt-african-american-alumni-council/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Registration open for "STEAM Summer Academies" 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/registration-open-for-steam-summer-academies/article 2b0dc6de-
765a-11eb-b94c-17c0ff44afed.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Senate confirms Pittsburgh native Tom Vilsack for 2nd stint as USDA secretary 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2021/02/21/jobs-educational-programs-pandemic-
trends-CCAC-Point-Park-health-STEM/stories/202102050152 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Ebensburg Borough lauded by sustainability program 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/ebensburg-borough-lauded-by-sustainability-
program/article f15798dc-7629-11eb-8cb1-5b19011de23d.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Hempfield seeks demo of homes on property for possible future park 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/hempfield-to-submit-application-for-demo-of-homes-located-
on-property-of-possible-future-park/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: As buildings’ life spans shrink, developers try to adjust 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/02/24/as-buildings-life-spans-shrink-developers-
try.html 


